TAG Coordinator’s Message

Welcome to the 2023-24 school year! My name is Kelly Dotson, and I'm the Coordinator
for the Talented and Gifted (TAG) Services at Siuslaw School District. | always love back
to school time! The staff and students are full of excitement and anticipation for the year
to come.

I'm looking forward to ensuring that we serve all students at their own rate and level of
learning to reach their greatest potential this year. I've communicated with your
student’s new teacher, and they are aware of your student’s TAG identification and plan.

If your student was identified at the end of the 2022-23 school year, | will be in touch
with you after initial assessments are complete to schedule a TAG plan meeting.

If you would like to set up a meeting to review and update your student's TAG plan
before conference time please notify me, or your student's teacher. Conferences are
scheduled for November 20 and 21.

Please refer to our TAG website for links to district policies, parent rights, our District
TAG Plan, and previous newsletters.
https://www.siuslaw.k12.or.us/page/talented-and-gifted-tag

Feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions, and | hope to see you at the
SES Back to School Night.
Thank you,

Kelly Dotson

TAG Coordinator

Siuslaw School District 97J
(541) 997-8241 x6414
kdotson@siuslaw.k12.or.us


https://www.siuslaw.k12.or.us/page/talented-and-gifted-tag

